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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 6 SATs Presentation 

 

We would like to invite all parents and carers of Year 6 pupils to a SATs Presentation. 

This will give you an opportunity to find out more about the Year 6 SATs and to ask any 

questions you may have. 

 

The presentation will be held on Monday 27 November 2023 at 3.15pm in the school hall. 

 

We hope you are able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr T Langlois 

Year 6 Class Teacher 
PE, Reading & Computing Co-ordinator 
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